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CHANGE OF NAME 

 

 

Luxembourg, 03 July 2023 

Dear Unitholders, 

The Board of Directors of the Management Company of Global Purpose RAIF FCP (the “Fund”) 

decided to change the name of the Sub-fund Philanthropy ESG to Long Term Income ESG (the “Sub-

Fund”) with effect as of 03 July 2023.  

Unitholders are informed that the investment strategy and policy of the Sub-Fund remain unchanged. 

Unitholders of the Sub-Fund are invited to download the new version of the prospectus of the Fund 

dated July 2023 free of charges at the following link: www.ersel.it 

________________ 

The Board of Directors of the Management Company 

http://www.ersel.it/

